

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG

800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

March 20, 2017

The Honorable Julia Brownley U.S. House of Representatives 1019 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-1100

Dear Congresswoman Brownley:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, "Building Supportive Networks for Women Veterans Act" (H.R. 91). This will make the requirement for the Department of Veteran Affairs provide reintegration and readjustment services in group retreat settings to women veterans and those who were recently separated from service after a prolonged deployment permanent to allow for a quality transition while building a strong network of supporters.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:bc:tw